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LlMY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: The destruction of beautiful trees planted to commemorate the 

soldiers of the WW1 along the iconic Anzac Parade and other major roads of Sydney. My 

grandfather was one of those soldiers who fought in France for Australia 1914-18. How sad 

that these trees have been shamelessly chopped down, trashing a once beautiful city. Some 

cultures honour trees, especially memorial trees. Not Sydney. Nothing is sacred. Progress is 

relentless. Cut down Paradise and put up a parking lot – or a tramway. How sad, a beautiful 

city murdered – death by a thousand chops. Please explain how this could have happened. 

And please stop this mindless destruction of a once beautiful city. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent via Do Gooder, a website 

that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 




